
Retiree’s Benefit Report – September 2014 
 
I hope everyone had a wonderful summer. 
 
The final quarter this year for the Healthcare Contribution to be applied 
to all medical claims submitted to Green Shield begins October 1.  
 
 
Please notify the Benefit Office when you have a change in address or 
phone number. Not updating your address causes everything from Green 
Shield to Pension Statements, your T4A and any Union mailings to be 
sent to the wrong address. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Michelle Harvey 
(905) 454-6074 
 


